January 26th, 1960

Dr. Francis McNaughton,
M.N.I.

Dear Francis:

1 have asked Miss Dawson to give
vou this copy of Sir Henry Dale's refusal of
our application.

This is no more than I really
expected. Nevertheless it is cuite clear that
this is the moment when they would be most
hospitable to an application such as your own
suggestion of a Sabbatical period of menths,
and 1 think that we could perfectly well ask
for expenses for Louise as well as yourself. -
The time to make the application is soon now,
without waiting, provided the time for you to
g0 has come. Ted is going to talk to you about
the whole thing.

As ever yours,

¥.P.
WGP/AD



